
From: Brazen <notifications@brazen.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 12:00 PM 
To: Michelle Masood <mmasood@whyy.org> 
Subject: Reminder: Booth Information Required for Public Media Career Fair 
  
Hi: 

Thank you for registering for the Public Media Career Fair. As a reminder, this event will take 

place on Wednesday, March 31 at 12:00PM EDT. 

This email is a friendly reminder to complete your booth, if you have not yet done so! 

Participants are beginning to register for the event - don’t miss out on the opportunity to 

share information about your organization ahead of the event. 

Complete Your Booth! 

Questions? Please don’t hesitate to reach out to our team 

at repsupport@brazen.com or support.brazenconnect.com. 

Thank you and enjoy the event! 

If you'd like to unsubscribe and stop receiving these emails click here. 

 

External-Please exercise caution when opening any attachments or clicking on links. 
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